Alpba Phi Siqgma

There are many organizations that work within or with the Criminal Justice System to help
individuals.

When a Chapter engages with an organization in their community that provides a service or
services within the Criminal Justice System helping adults or juveniles, Alpha Phi Sigma will
donate $250 to the organization.

GUIDELINES
Locate an agency in your area that provides a service within the Criminal Justice System: Adult or Juvenile.
The Chapter must engage in an activity with the agency.
Send Headquarters a brief write-up about the organization, full name and address of the organization, name of a contact
person, and a photograph of Chapter members engaging in an activity with the organization.

Submit all of the above by email to Headquarters@alphaphisigma.org. Please type ADVOCACY GRANT in the subject line.

Once the information is approved, the Chapter Advisor will receive an Alpha Phi Sigma check for $250 payable to the
Advocacy Organization.

Alpha Phi Sigma members must return to the organization and present the check on behalf of Alpha Phi Sigma through their
Chapter.

. The original story and photographs of the activity along with the photograph of the funds presentation submitted to

Headquarters will be featured in the Docket.

. Only one check per Chapter will be issued per calendar year.

Should you have questions, please contact Headquarters via email or by phone.
Headquarters@alphaphisigma.org
954-262-7004

¢+ The Advocacy Grant is not the same as a Chapter Grant.

+ The Advocacy Grant cannot be used as the Theme of the Year or a Chapter Goal.
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